
Richmond Motor Club Ltd.

Dear RMC Member,

You are invited to apply for the Richmond Motor Club Training School, which will take place on Saturday 
14th August 2021.  If you would like to apply, please complete the attached registration form and return 
with the fee of £30 per rider as soon as possible as there are limited places available, which will be allocated 
on a first come, first served basis.  This event is open to all youth riders.  (In the event of over subscription, 
priority will be given to members who regularly ride Richmond Motor Club trials).

FEE: £30. The event is being subsidised by Richmond Motor Club.

DATE: Saturday 14th August 2021

VENUE: Cogden Hall, near Reeth on the B6270 from Richmond.  Postcode: DL11 6HT

START: 8.30 – 9.00 signing on. FINISH 5.00pm approx.

TRAINERS: Matt Maynard, Jack Stones, Rob Waite and Katy Sunter-Thorpe.  

Toilet facilities are provided.

Riders under 14 must have a parent (or LEGAL guardian) present AT ALL TIMES throughout the 
training. 
Riders 14 and over can be accompanied by a named responsible adult who also 
MUST remain present throughout the event.

Please print and complete the registration form attached, and enclose a cheque (made payable to Richmond 
Motor Club Ltd) for £30 per rider by Wednesday 4  th   August 2021.
Final instructions will be sent out via email nearer the time, so please ensure you provide us with an email 
address. 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us on the following numbers:      
Pam: 01748 825057/07854 287096   Vicky: 07713399946

Please send your entry and fee to:

                                  
Pam Braithwaite
Hardstiles,
Marske,
Richmond,
North Yorkshire,
DL11 7NQ.

We look forward to receiving your entries.
Pam Braithwaite and Vicky Andrew (Training school secretaries.)




